
DATE:  October 19, 2021
TOPIC: District Facilities Update
PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
     Action
 ☒ Discussion
 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing District Wide happenings

1. After the Board’s approval was given in October for drawings and bid documents, 
StudioGC has prepared groupings appropriate for the bidding process. Please refer to the 
attachment.

 
2. Lincolnwood Baseball and Softball Association requested the use of both gymnasiums at 

Lincoln Hall and Rutledge Hall starting in January 2022 and extending through March 
2022. The start time was listed as 6:00 PM and the end times varied between 8:00 PM 
and 9:00 PM. Please refer to the attachment.

3. Margot Fennelly, the Health/Life Safety Consultant for North Cook Intermediate Service 
Center (NCISC), commented on the beauty of the Lincolnwood SD74 campus while she 
was out performing the Grades 1-2 Playground inspection for occupancy. She also has a 
leadership role with the NCISC Scripps Spelling Bee. East Maine SD 73 has agreed to 
host the Spelling Bee at Gemini Middle School on March 9, 2022 with the snow date of 
March 10, 2022. She verbally requested use of the Lincoln Hall Auditorium for the Spring 
2023 Spelling Bee.

4. Summer 2021 project status:
Grades 1-2 Playground
Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall Doors
Todd Hall and Rutledge Hall Fire Alarms

5.  Continued Solar Panel discussions (Photo Attached)
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